
Minnesota Office of the Legislative Auditor 

Notice of Request for Proposals for Audit and Actuarial Services 

The Minnesota Office of the Legislative Auditor (OLA) is requesting proposals for the purpose 
of establishing two master contracts with qualified firms or individuals to provide audit and 
actuarial services. Contractors will work under the direction of OLA to audit and analyze 
information provided by managed care and county-based purchasing organizations for 

Minnesota's public health care programs. The audit and actuarial work will be conducted 
primarily to determine the completeness and accuracy of managed care and county-based 

purchasing organizations' financial and other data submitted to the State, and assess compliance 
with state and federal laws, including federal Medicaid rate certification processes. 

Access the full Request for Proposals at the Office of the Legislative Auditor's Web site: 
www.auditor.leg.state.mn.us. 

Proposals must be submitted no later than 4:30PM, central time, on Friday, August 23,2013. 
Late proposals and proposals submitted by fax or e-mail will not be considered. Work is 
expected to start after September 13, 2013. 

This request does not obligate the Office of the Legislative Auditor to enter into a contract with 
responders to this proposal or to complete the work contemplated. OLA reserves the right to 
cancel this solicitation. All expenses incurred in responding to this notice are solely the 
responsibility of the responder. 

For more information, contact: 

Valerie Bombach 
Minnesota Office ofthe Legislative Auditor 

658 Cedar St., Room 140 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
E-mail address:  



We also posted notice ofthe RFP to the MN CPA org Web site (facebook page). 

RE: facebook posting- success 

Garrahy, Maureen (OLA) 

Sent:Thursday, August 08, 2013 10:15 AM 

To: Bambach, Valerie (OLA) 

Cc: Derus, Thom (OLA) 

This is posted on mncpa's web page! 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Minnesota-Society-of-CPAs/142886476185 

MG 
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